From: Detterman, Karel. Env. Health

To: "Jesse Barajas"

Cc: "Laura Zagaroli"; Matthew Naclerio

Subject: FW: RO 3024: Correction RE our phone conversation this morning
Date: Monday, August 22, 2011 11:54:24 AM

Hi Jesse: Sorry for my continued confusion — Jesse called me this morning regarding the question
below, not Matt and then | left Matt a voice mail, not Jesse.

Thank you,

Karel Detterman

Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6708

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: karel.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, August 22, 2011 11:35 AM

To: Matthew Naclerio

Cc: 'Laura Zagaroli'

Subject: RO 3024: Correction RE our phone conversation this morning

Hi Matt: | was thinking of another site this morning when you called and asked me if the City
needed to submit a work plan to define the extent of soil and groundwater contamination; yes,
please have a qualified environmental consultant prepare a work plan as per our June 30, 2011
letter. | apologize for the mix-up.

Thank you,

Karel Detterman

Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6708

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: karel.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
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